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Dear parents and carers,  

Welcome back to the Spring term!   Hopefully, the warmer, drier weather will facilitate many more outdoor 

learning opportunities in Conkers class this term!  During this half term, the children’s learning will be centred 

around our whole school topic of ‘Muck, Mess & Mixtures’; we will write recipes, learn about the food that we eat, 

get outside during Forest School sessions and enjoy our topic ‘landing’ day at Piglets Farm!  Roll on Spring! 

Mrs Bennett. 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 

27th February – non – uniform day for Malton house 

6th March – World Book Day – children to come to school in 

their pyjamas and bring their favourite book 

21st March – Piglets whole school trip 

28th March – Springtime concert 

4th April – school break up for the Easter holidays 

 

P.E and Forest Schools 

This term, the children will be doing P.E on a Wednesday; they can 

continue to come to school dressed in their P.E kits.  On Tuesday 

afternoon, they will take part in Forest Schools.  Could the children 

please bring waterproofs, wellies and warm clothing in a bag with 

them to school on this day.  Many thanks! 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

To celebrate World Book Day, we have a fun packed day 

ahead!  All children can come to school dressed in their PJs, 

ready for their favourite ‘bedtime stories’! To start the day, 

our very own local author, Neil Clark will host an assembly and 

read the children some of his fantastic work.  Later in the 

day, Mrs Lomas, our school governor will visit the classrooms 

to engage the children with her own literary favourites and at 

the end of the day, all the houses will come together for a ‘big 

read’ with the older children entertaining their younger 

friends with their favourite tales! 

 

 


